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MEDIA 
RELEASE 

Road Closures for Shortridge Road 
The Norfolk Island Regional Council wish to advise that the southern section of Shortridge 
Road will be closed for the purpose of extensions to the Water Assurance Scheme.  
 
The work will commence from 8:30am on Wednesday the 17th of February and will be 
completed by 5pm. 
 
Appropriate detour signs will be set up at both ends of Shortridge Road and the 
intersections at either end of John Adams Road. This will allow road users to access 
Shortridge Road from either end. 
 
The road only needs to be closed at 10 Shortridge Road. All other properties will continue 
to have access to their driveways from either end of the closure. 
 
Council apologise for any inconvenience this may cause. 
 

 
PJ Wilson 
Team Leader Waste & Environment 
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